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WELCOME TO PROBUS 2025!  

We begin with some very interesting news: 
For our March meeting, which is also our AGM, we will be flying high! We have 

been very fortunate to gain the services of Matt Hall as our guest speaker. Matt 

will be talking about his airforce career and what led him to become  the reigning 

Red Bull Air Race champion! He is a third generation pilot whose life in aviation 

has seen intense military combat, multiple near-death experiences and 

immortalisation in the fastest motorsport on the planet. 

We hope you will be able to attend. Matt is not  only an inspirational speaker, 

but this is also a very important meeting at which we will elect our new 

committee for 2025. Remember, you can still nominate for the committee by 

filling in a form and handing it to the Secretary at our February meeting. Please, 

consider doing so! You will be made most welcome. 

Fees for 2025 will also be discussed and voted on at our AGM, so please do not 

pay your annual fee until this matter has been decided. 

To our January and February 

birthday members; Rae Allanson, Sandy 

Collins, Leonie Duggan, Olwyn Gore, Velta Hill, 

Irene Kowaleczko, Dorothy Marshall, Barbara 

Mitchell, Janet Sternbeck, Jan Campbell, Libby Dingle, Barbara Kentish, Colleen 

Merritt, Diane O’Brien, Julie Pauling, Margaret Petersen, Joy Tromans, Jeanette

Watkins, Suzanne Wood. 



WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT 

 
 Tickets for The Premier’s  Concert, commencing at 11.00 in Sydney, on Thursday, 

March 13th,  have arrived and will be available for collection at our February meeting. 

Please see Bev for your tickets. 

 Our March outing is a Kings Coach Tour, visiting the new airport in Western Sydney 

and Warragamba Dam. The date is Wednesday, 26th March and the cost is $80.00 

payable by February 20th. This cost includes morning tea and a picnic lunch. The bus 

departs Belmont at 7.00 am. Let Bev know on Monday, if you are intending to join the 

group.  

 

Bank details: BSB: 650 000; Account number: 961312505; Reference; your name, reason for 

deposit (eg Coach Tour). 

 

 Maxine’s morning teas at the Sixteens will start again on Thursday February 20th. 

Come along at 10.00 am. Stay as long as you want, and join in the friendly chatter over 

a cup of tea or coffee. 

 For an April outing, Bev is considering a few options. It is a difficult month with Easter, 

Anzac Day and pupil-free school days. More will be revealed at our meeting. 

  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 2024. What a 

great way to finish the year! 
 

Bubbles, excellent two-course Christmas  

lunch, great raffle prizes, beautiful décor! 

Thank you Margaret and Pauline for a 

wonderful occasion! 

 

Meetings:   

Monday, 10th February at 10 am for a 10.30 start. Our Guest Speaker will be Todd Sergeant, 

who has had 35 years in the media and is known to many for his Breakfast program on 

2NURFM. 

 

Monday, 10th March at 10 am for a 10.30. This is our AGM and the guest speaker will be Matt 

Hall. 

 

Committee Meeting dates are:           Monday, 3rd March at 11.00 am.   

     Monday.7th. April at 11.00 am. 


